Dodge County Board of Supervisors
October 20, 2021 - 6:00 p.m.
Administration Building - Juneau, Wisconsin

The October 20, 2021 meeting of the Dodge County Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman
Russell Kottke at 6:00 p.m.

The Board rose to say the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll call was taken by the County Clerk with all Supervisors being in attendance with exception of
Supervisors Boelk, Greshay, Hilbert, Hilgendorf, Kemmel, Kenevan, Nickel, Schultz and Siegmann who had
previously asked to be excused, and Supervisors Berres and Burnett.

Chairman Kottke introduced Brett Remington, President of Blue Rock W1, who advised the Board that the
purpose of the meeting was to continue to add more details to the five priorities that are the basis for the strategic
plan.

Mr. Remington informed the Board that he met with the Dodge County Department Heads at their
September Management Council Meeting. Discussion on how input from Department Heads would be gathered
for the strategic plan. Discussion on the mission, vision and goals and the purpose of the strategic planning
meetings.

The Board members divided into focus groups for each of the five priorities to discuss and further revise
the strategic priorities.

Supervisor Benter left the meeting at 7:45 p.m.
Mr. Remington collected the information provided by the focus groups and informed the Board that he
would revise the plans incorporating their ideas from the meeting, and communicate with them via email in the

following week.

At 8:06 p.m., Supervisor Frohling made a motion to adjourn until Tuesday, November 2, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.
Supervisor Caine seconded the motion to adjourn. The motion carried by voice vote.

Strategic Priorities

1. Infrastructure

2. Water Quality

3. Business Support/Workforce Issues
4. Housing

5. Quality of Life



